
 

160 East 300 South, Box 146751, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 

Telephone (801) 530-7622 • Facsimile (801) 530-6512 • www.publicutilities.utah.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue: 

Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC seeks to update the language associated with 

Discontinuance of Services by eliminating the use of certified U.S. Mail and allow customer 

notice by email if the customer is billed electronically or consents to receiving electronic 

notification. 

Recommendation: Approve New Tariff Sheets  

The Division has reviewed the proposed new tariff sheets submitted by CenturyLink QC and 

supports the change. The Division recommends that the tariff be approved and become effective 

on May 1, 2019. 

 

cc: Mark Brinton, Century Link 

 Justin Jetter, Assitant Attorney General, Utah Attorney General’s Office 

 Marialie Wright, Manager, Customer Service, Utah Division of Public Utilities 

 Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services 

To: Utah Public Service Commission  

From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  

  Chris Parker, Director 

   William Duncan, Manager 

  Joseph Hellewell, Utility Analyst 

Date: May 1, 2018 

Re: Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC’s Proposed Tariff Revisions  
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